
February 4
th
 - 6

th
 Winter Camp 

 
Smaller turn out this year, maybe due to -35° temperatures and poor road conditions.  

 

Three tents were set up for three campers and a dog. 

Cheryl, Toni and I stayed at our cabin which is about a 15 

minute snowshoe from the campsite.  

 

Another member came up on Saturday to join the 

snowshoe to Lake Katherine and beyond.   

 

Thanks to Clarke for preparing firewood at the campsite.   

 

 
 

We might schedule another camp closer to spring time. 

 


